
THE VILLAGES AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS

I M P O R T A N T

Dates:
Please mark your
calendars for the

upcoming neighborhood
yard sale on May 4th! 

Hello April! We are so happy
to see flowers blooming 

and neighbors outside taking
advantage of the warmer

weather! 

The week following the yard 
sale, we hope to have a dumpster

for everyone to use. We will
send dates once they are confirmed. 

Please see an

upcoming email

providing more

information

regarding upcoming

projects. 

D’Angelo Realty Group
Contact Information:

Email: Springbrookfarms@daneglore.com
Phone number:  717-774-7791

Below, we wanted to provide contact 
information for our new management

company, D’Angelo Realty Group. Please
reach out to them with any questions and/or

concerns. 



THE VILLAGES AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS

Recent  Projects:

Have a wonderful April!

Community
Website:

https://townesvsbfpal
myra.org/HOA Committees 

As mentioned in previous emails and newsletters,
the HOA board is looking for volunteers for our
neighborhood committee's. Committee's are so

important to keeping our community looking great
and feeling like home! Committees are a great way

to be involved in the neighborhood without
having to be a member of the HOA board. If you

are interested in any of the committees listed
below, please reach out to us!  The spring is a very
active time for projects in our neighborhood. Any

volunteer help would be wonderful! We would
LOVE to have you!

The Social Committee
Landscaping Committee

Building Repairs and Maintenance 

Completed: 
1.Final Children Playing 

signs installed
2.Removing of 10 Arborvitae 

bushes and trimming of 3

Upcoming:
1. Getting quotes to replace 

identified units rusted
 rear porch lights

2.. 20 rear porch steps to 
be replaced

3. 2 Drop boxes to be installed


